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Wednesday 31st August 2023 

  

Dear Parents, 

We would like to welcome you into the school on Wednesday 6th September 2023 from 2pm to 3pm. 

This gathering provides an opportunity to meet with the Secondary and Arabic teachers to get a better 

understanding of the different subjects.  

This is not an academic review meeting but rather an informal opportunity to ask any general questions 

that you might have. It may also allow you the opportunity to discover who the teachers are. The 

Secondary teachers will be located on the 1st floor corridor with Arabic staff being located on the 

common area on 1st floor. There will be guides to escort you to the different departments.  

Your presence is encouraged as we also look forward to meeting you. We hope to see you all on 

Wednesday.   

 

Kind regards, 

Mr. Browne  

Head of Secondary  
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